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EAA Harbor Springs Chapter 1087 Update 

 
A Note from Pete: 
 
I’ve been vaccinated!  I thought it would help things return to normal from over 1 year ago, but that hasn’t been the case 
yet.  I suppose it is a new normal.  I hope each of you have the opportunity to get vaccinated soon. 
 
We have had members of our chapter (and family/friends) infected by Covid-19.  One who had the virus says “I strongly 
suggest that people avoid wasting three weeks of their time by being infected and possibly losing one of their senses 
(smell and/or taste). I actually think it took three months to feel really back to normal". 
 

Planned Breakfast Meeting Restart – 01-May 

 
We are tentatively planning to restart our Saturday 8am breakfast meetings at Southwoods on May 1st.  We also want to 
follow Michigan’s CDC guidelines to ensure everyone’s safety 
(https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=covid20) 
 
In order to follow the guidelines, we would like to limit attendance at our breakfast to those who have been vaccinated.  
Many of us should have had the opportunity to do so.  Please watch your email for a note to confirm that we will restart. 

 

ATC Zero 
 
This video from Pilotworkshops.com is quite interesting:  https://pilotworkshop.com/win-sim-ifrmastery-
321/?utm_source=pw&utm_medium=email&utm_term=03-27-2021&utm_campaign=ifrm2 
 

Upcoming Events 
• Chapter General Fly-Out for a picnic lunch – May 15 

o Location: Beaver Island (KSJX) 
o Bring a folding chair, bring your own picnic lunch, should be FUN! 
o More details to be provided after input/discussion from our May 1st breakfast 

• Board Meeting – members welcome 
o Timing TBD (Zoom?) – Chapter renewal, Chapter membership, dues collection for 2021, minutes, etc. 

• Young Eagles 
o TBD – need plan for 2021 if able 

 
Member Contributions 

• Please feel free to send me any contributions for this newsletter that you may have to share with the group.  
Could be pictures from a recent flight, a description of a recent experience either flying or with an airplane or other 
equipment.  Any submissions will be appreciated. 
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Chapter 1087 Board Members:  
• Andy Bowman, President 

• Peter Aiello, Vice President 

• Rod Cortright, Secretary and Treasurer 

• Bill Meyer, Young Eagles Coordinator 


